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Please file the attached letter from JAPC, dated April 9, 2020, in the docket file listed above. 
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April 9, 2020

Ms. Kathryn G. W. Cowdery
Office of the General Counsel
Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

RE:  Public Service Commission
Rule 25-30.457

Dear Ms. Cowdery:  

I have reviewed the above-referenced rule and offer the following comment for your consideration 
and response:

25-30.457(8)(a): The form number for the “Limited Alternative Rate Increase Earnings 
Review” worksheet listed in the rule text does not align with that on the 
form itself.  Please ensure these numbers are consistent prior to adoption.  

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Otherwise, I look forward to your 
written response

Sincerely,

Jamie L. Jackson
Chief Attorney

JLJ:tl #181505




